CHESTER HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL

Quality education in a caring learning environment

Address: Proctor Parade Chester Hill 2162 Email: chesterhil-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au





SCHOOL PHOTOS 2024

Term 1 Dates

Family Photos
Class and Individual Photos

Thursday 21 March 2024 Tuesday 26 March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our school photos will take place over 2 days. Be aware, the days are for specific photos and cannot be changed.

Family Photos Thursday 21 March 2024 - from 9.15am

ONLY children presently attending our school (no pre-schoolers)

If you would like a family photo taken, you will need to collect a separate envelope from the school office. The envelope needs to be returned to the office by **Wednesday 20 March.** All the names and classes of the children in the family photo will need to be listed on the envelope. It is important that students are at school on time.

Class and Individual Photos <u>Tuesday 26 March 2024</u> - from 9.00am

The attached envelope details the costs of various photo packages for class and individual photos. **All photos MUST be prepaid**. The EXACT money should be included in the envelope as change **will not be given**. Please send payment for the class and individual photos to your child's class teacher by **Tuesday 26 March**.

If you have more than one child at the school, you may enclose the full payment in only one envelope; <u>however</u>, <u>ALL children must return the envelope to their teacher indicating the photos that are requested</u>.

Online payments are available through the photographer's website as outlined on the envelope.

There is no financial assistance for school photos.

Penny Stavrinos Deputy Principal 7 March 2024